
Monday
12/02/2024

Bulldog Period
Objective
Meet with Tier 2 & 3
students.
Students will have a
quick read to
complete
comprehension
questions.

iReady Reading

Centers/ Small Group

Language/Writing

Reading
Unit 3.1 The
Unbreakable Code
Objective
Story: The
Unbreakable Code

Vocabulary Review:
faint, sagged, sternly,
platoon, desperately,
operations,
transmission,
recruits, creased,
battered,
broadcasting

Students will
create sentences to
demonstrate their
understanding of this
week's vocabulary
words.

Weekly Skills:
- Making Inferences
-Cause & Effect
- Literary Element-
Setting

Astronaut Research
Project:

Students will
complete their
astronaut
presentations.

Tuesday
12/03/2024

Bulldog Period
Objective
Meet with Tier 2 & 3
students.
Students will have a
quick read to
complete
comprehension
questions.

iReady Reading

Centers/ Small Group
4H- 9:40-10:30
Music- 12:30-1:15

Language/Writing

Reading
3.1- The
Unbreakable Code
Objective
Skill: Making
Inferences
Powerpoint

Making Inferences
Blooket Activity

Story: The
Unbreakable Code

While reading The
Unbreakable Code ,
students will
collaborate with each
other to complete a
Story Breakdown
sheet. Students will
also collaborate with
each other and
create sentences with
their weekly
vocabulary words.

Introduce
Christmas Around
the World Activity

Alabama CoS
Standards

Wednesday
12/04/2024

Bulldog Period
Objective
Meet with Tier 2 & 3
students.
Students will have a
quick read to
complete
comprehension
questions.

iReady Reading

Centers/ Small Group

Language/Writing
Christmas Around
the World Activity
Objective
Students will write in
complete sentences
while researching
their chosen country.
Alabama CoS
Standards

4.ELA.R4, 4.ELA.33

Reading
3.1 The
Unbreakable Code
Objective
Skill: Cause &
Effect
Cause and Effect
Powerpoint

Cause and Effect
Reindeer Activity
Sheet

Students will
collaborate with each
other and identify
cause-and-effect
scenarios in the story
The Unbreakable
Code

Christmas Around
the World Project
Students will choose
the top three

Thursday
12/05/2024

Bulldog Period
Objective
Meet with Tier 2 & 3
students.
Students will have a
quick read to
complete
comprehension
questions.

iReady Reading

Centers/ Small Group

Language/Writing
Christmas Around
the World Activity
Objective
Students will write in
complete sentences
while researching
their chosen country.
Alabama CoS
Standards

4.ELA.33, 4.ELA.R4

Reading
3.1 The
Unbreakable Code
Objective
Daily Grade:
Vocabulary: The
Unbreakable Code
Cause & Effect

Christmas Around
the World
Students will begin
researching the
Christmas Traditions
for their assigned
country.
Alabama CoS
Standards

4.ELA.13,
4.ELA.23.a,
4.ELA.33.a,
4.ELA.33,
4.ELA.23.b,
4.ELA.8, 4.ELA.R3

Friday
12/06/2024

Bulldog Period
Objective
Meet with Tier 2 & 3
students.
Students will have a
quick read to
complete
comprehension
questions.

iReady Reading

Centers/ Small Group

Language/Writing
Christmas Around
the World Activity
Objective
Students will write in
complete sentences
while researching
their chosen country.
Alabama CoS
Standards

4.ELA.R4, 4.ELA.33

Reading
3.1 Test/ Christmas
Around The World
Research
Objective
Students will work on
and complete their
Christmas Around the
World Research.

Test 3.1 The
Unbreakable Code
Alabama CoS
Standards

4.ELA.33.a,
4.ELA.33.b,
4.ELA.33, 4.ELA.R3

Spelling
Unit 3.1 Opened and
Hyphenated
compound words
Objective
3.1 Spelling Test
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Alabama CoS
Standards

4.ELA.15, 4.ELA.5,
13, 12, 4.ELA.9

Spelling
Unit 3.1 Opened and
Hyphenated
compound words
Objective

Open Compound
Words- are
separated by a
space
Hyphenated
Compound Words-
are separated by a
hyphen

Students will use the
first 10 spelling words
for this week and
create ten
sentences.
Assessment /
Evaluation
Students will create a
spelling sort in their
ELA Journals with the
spelling words for the
week.
Alabama CoS
Standards

4.ELA.38

4.ELA.6, 4.ELA.15,
4.ELA.15.c,
4.ELA.R1, 12, 13,
R2

Spelling
Unit 3.1 Opened and
Hyphenated
compound words
Objective

Open Compound
Words- are
separated by a
space
Hyphenated
Compound Words-
are separated by a
hyphen

Students will create
10 sentences using
the first 10 spelling
words on their weekly
list.
Assessment /
Evaluation
Students will create a
spelling sort in their
ELA Journals with the
spelling words for the
week.
Alabama CoS
Standards

4.ELA.38

countries that they
would like to
research.
Alabama CoS
Standards

4.ELA.29,
4.ELA.23.a,
4.ELA.42, 12, 16,
R1

Spelling
Unit 3.1 Opened and
Hyphenated
compound words
Objective

Open Compound
Words- are
separated by a
space
Hyphenated
Compound Words-
are separated by a
hyphen

Students will create
10 sentences using
the last 10 spelling
words on their weekly
list.
Assessment /
Evaluation
Students will create a
spelling sort in their
ELA Journals with the
spelling words for the
week.
Alabama CoS
Standards

4.ELA.38

Spelling
Unit 3.1 Opened and
Hyphenated
compound words
Objective

Open Compound
Words- are
separated by a
space
Hyphenated
Compound Words-
are separated by a
hyphen

Daily Grade:
Students will
complete a spelling
activity sheet to
prepare them for the
Spelling Test
tomorrow.
Alabama CoS
Standards

4.ELA.38

Open Compound
Words- are
separated by a
space
Hyphenated
Compound Words-
are separated by a
hyphen

Alabama CoS
Standards

4.ELA.38
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